
Annex D 
 

Transitional Measures for Existing EP holders 
 
 All new EP applications will be subject to the revised qualifying salaries from 1 
January 2014. For existing EP holders, MOM will phase in the new requirements over the 
next 2 to 3 years (depending on when their current passes expire).  
 
2 Existing EP holders whose passes expire:  
 

• Before 1 January 2014: Receive a one-time renewal based on existing EP 
criteria. 

 
• Between 1 January 2014 and 30 June 2014 (both dates inclusive): Receive a 

one-time renewal of up to one year
 

 on the existing EP criteria.  

• After 30 June 2014: Existing EP holders will have to meet the new criteria 
 

3 The transitional measures in paragraph 2 are applicable provided that there is no 
change of employers for the existing EP holders. 
 
4 Enquiries can be made through MOM’s online feedback form or by calling 6438 
5122.  
 
 
 

 

https://secure.mom.gov.sg/feedback/Pages/default.aspx�

